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8th September, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers of our new Reception Intake, 
 

Introduction to the Governing Body of Fulbourn Primary School 
 
I am writing to introduce the school’s Governing Body and to invite interested new members. 
 
The Governing Body is a team of community volunteers who support and challenge the 
leaders in all aspects of running the school such as the premises and health & safety measures, 
financial budget, the school curriculum and pupil / staff wellbeing. We meet with the school 
leaders and sometimes with the wider staff every few weeks.  As governors, we are lucky to 
have the opportunity to be on site for formal (and informal) visits, to meet the children and 
to see school life up close; that really is a privilege. 
 
We are looking for 2-3 new members, who are interested and keen to contribute.  In particular 
we need to seek at least one volunteer with experience in financial accounting.  If you are 
potentially interested in being part of the team it would be great to hear from you – please 
email Joy Eldridge, Chair of Governors, on jeldridge@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk  for more 
information. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the work and remit of the Governing Body. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Joy Eldridge & Liz Young 
Chair / Vice Chair of the Governing Body 
Fulbourn Primary School 
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